CCS Emergency CIBsmgs

In the event of severe weather, school closings will be announced before approximately
6:00a.m. in the following ways:

Teachers will send out a Remind Text to their students’ parents before 6:00 a.m.
A message will be left on the school voice mail (Please do not call before 6:00 a.m.)
An email blast will be sent as soon as possible.
Notifications will be made on the CCS Facebook Page and or Website
School closings are determined in the following manner:

The administrator closely monitors the weather through many sources that serve as pro-
jections. Consultation with other local schools may be taken into consideration. CCS is a
small private school that does not bus students which means that we have a greater ability
to stay open if it is deemed safe for travel.

Although the goal is to make school closing decisions by 6:00 a.m., this is not always feasi-
ble for numerous reasons. However, every effort will be made to do so. At times the deci-
sion regarding a school closing may not appear prudent to some; however, the administra-
tor will attempt to make the best judgment with consideration for CCS staff and families
with the tools available.

Each family ultimately must make their own decision on whether they think it is safe to
drive and bring the students to school, but if school is open, we expect students to be in
attendance.




